CHURCH OF CHRIST THE KING

WEST WARWICK, RI

Saturday, October 10: Vigil, 28th Sunday, Ordinary Time

4:00 p.m. Robert H. Spatcher (1), Birthday
Remembrance, req. by Mr. & Mrs. Angelo
Padula and family.

Sunday, October 11: 28th Sunday, Ordinary Time
8:00 a.m. Eugene Danis (), req. by his wife, Helen.
10:00 a.m. Denis Roy (T), Birthday Remembrance,
req. by his mom and dad.

Monday, October 12: Weekday, Ordinary Time
9:00 a.m. John and Eulah Benton (1), req. by the
Benton family.

Tuesday, October 13: Weekday, Ordinary Time
9:00 a.m. John Conaty (7), req. by the O’Brien family.

Wednesday, October 14: St. Callistus |, Pope & Martyr
9:00 a.m. For the People of the Parish

Thursday, October 15: St. Teresa of Jesus, Virgin &
Doctor of the Church
9:00 a.m. Bob and Michael Johnson (1), req. by their
wife and mom.

Saturday, October 17: Vigil, 29th Sunday, Ordinary Time
4:00 p.m. Anthony Rapose (1), Seventh Anniversary,
req. by his family.
Sunday, October 18: 29th Sunday, Ordinary Time
8:00 a.m. Cheryl Gallagher (1), Twelfth Anniversary,
req. by her daughters.
10:00 a.m. Jeanne Carrier (T), Birthday Remembrance,
req. by the Migliozzi family.

There are Mass Intentions available for weekdays
and weekends. Call the office to reserve your
intentions for the Living or the Deceased.

This week’s sanctuary lamp burns for
Donald Parry

The sanctuary lamp is available for
memorializing your loved ones in prayer.

R
Call the office to reserve your week. ==
COLUMBUS The church office will be closed
DAY

Monday, October 12th, in
observance of the holiday.

For your Safety and the Safety of All
a face covering needs to be worn
upon entering the church and at all
times during the Mass.

S/

CTK 25 WEEK CLUB

Congratulations...
Winner Week #14, Ticket #326
Christina Moore

DONATIONS FOR THE WEEK
October 3/4: $2,686.00
October 3/4, Electronic: $558.00
October M-T-D, CtK Building Maintenance Fund: $210.00
October 3/4, Seminarian’s Education: $418.00

Collection October 10/11: Church of Christ the King
Building Maintenance Fund

Collection October 17/18: Mission Sunday

My Offering

Be the Change/Project Hand Up
is in need of non-perishable food items, ( '/q[%\
paper products, and toiletries . Donation < Sz

bins are located at the church exits.

Congratulations to the following
parishioners who received the
Sacrament of Confirmation on

Sunday, October 4, 2020:

Abigail Bello
Alexander Lariviere

y.2 Readings for the Week of October 11, 2020

. Monday: Gal 4:22-24, 26-27,31-5:1;
R Ps 113:1b-2, 3-4, 5a and 6-7;
Tuesday:
Wednesday:
l_ Thursday:
: Friday:
g Saturday:
-_. Sunday:
T

Lk 11:29-32
* dwilioat = 5
r sl

i

Gal 5:1-6; Ps 119:41, 43, 44,
45,47, 48; Lk 11:37-41

Gal 5:18-25; Ps 1:1-2,3, 4
and 6; Lk 11:42-46

Eph 1:1-10; Ps 98:1, 2-3ab,
3cd-4, 5-6; Lk 11:47-54

Eph 1:11-14; Ps 33:1-2, 4-5, -
12-13; Lk 12:1-7

Eph 1:15-23; Ps 8:2-3ab, 4-5,

6-7; Lk 12:8-12

Is 45:1, 4-6; Ps 96:1, 3, 4-5, 7-

8, 9-10; 1 Thes 1:1-5b; Mt ey
22:15-21 3

.
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TWENTY EIGHTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME

(2 i/ Faith Formation
PLANENG
F_'Al = An email has been sent to all

7 &;f families previously in the program
GRKA‘@‘N NG with a link to register for the
FAITH 2020/2021 Faith Formation Classes.

If you have not received an email
with the link, please reach out to Gina at the email
listed below and she will send you the link. If you do
not have internet access, please contact the office and
we will mail a registration form. If you have not joined
the BAND App yet, please do so. Gina will use this App
to keep parents informed. You may email Gina at
gvessella.ctkww@gmail.com for the activation code.

If you have any questions or would like more
information, please contact Gina Vessella, Faith
Formation Coordinator at gvessella.ctkww@gmail.com,
call the parish office at 401.821.9228, or visit our parish
website, ctkwwri.org!

@ C
mill Flectronic Giving
A convenient, consistent way to help our church grow
We are grateful to our parish community for all your
support and prayers during this unprecedented time.

When we are unable to gather to worship together,
electronic giving helps stabilize our parish finances.

We currently have 27 families enrolled in the Bill Pay
Program through their financial institutions. If you are
already enrolled in the Bill Pay Program at your financial
institution, the set up is a few quick steps! You select the
frequency and dollar amount of the payment (donation).
The bank will generate a check and mail it to us as
instructed. It's that simple ... you no longer have to
worry about having the right change or writing a check
each week. We have a box on our budget envelopes
marked “l Gave Electronically”, check the box and place it
into the collection basket. Your consistent support is
very much appreciated.

Join Cub Scout Pack 13, Centreville

The Scouts meet weekly on Wednesday £
evenings at the parish center. They will be
doing a lot of outdoor activities this year,
following the state “social distancing guidelines”. For
more information, please contact Jim Mclellan at
401.523.5723 or email jimmac54@cox.net. You can,
also, find them on Facebook, Pack 13 Centreville!

Next Meeting: Wednesday, October 14, 2020
Cub Scout Pack 13, 5:30-6:15, 6:30-7:15
Scout Troop 31, 6:45-8:00

OCTOBER 11, 2020

Some random thoughts ....

The image of a wedding feast is commonplace in the
Scriptures. Unfortunately, we have been taught to focus
on the negative (not wearing the correct garment, which
is equated with living in sin), rather than the positive. As
a result, we miss the invitation, or we do violence by
insisting that we must be worthy and/or pure before we
accept the invitation; or, because we separate God
relating with us in everyday life, we ignore or refuse the
invitation. The Scriptures definitely give us the
impression (in certain places and in certain passages) that
God is punitive and retaliatory. As we evolve, however,
our image of God evolves, and we are better able to see
that God relates with us in a restorative way. God
repeatedly makes new covenants with us each time we
ignore or refuse to accept God’s covenant. God is good.

Parish Updates: Most Parish meetings and gatherings
have ‘disappeared’. Faith Formation is happening
virtually so we don’t have the direct contact that we
normally have with the young people of CTK. Grandma’s
Attic is closed indefinitely, so we don’t have the continual
‘coming and going’ of people in the parking lot and store.
Bible Study cannot happen. Sunday morning coffee an’
isn't possible. But there are some meetings and
gatherings that continue to happen and community
celebrated. Parishioners continue to be in contact with
each other (at Mass, in person, or via the phone). The
scouts meet each Wednesday. NA meets on Saturday
mornings. And we enjoy parishioners stopping at the
Parish Office. The Mass of Remembrance is canceled this
year, but we will be remembering all family, friends, and
parishioners who have died during the month of
November.

fr. tim

Can You Cook a Meal for the Homeless?

The homeless are served at the West
Warwick Gazebo seven times a week. MGHJS
If you wguld like .to help or would like more g’fﬁhéie‘ss
information, please contact m——
Sister Anne, eden.sisteranne@yahoo.com, 3
401.269.9891, or Andrea Smith,

401.339.5867, helpthehomelessri@gmail.com

&"s For up-to-date parish information visit
A g’iw‘“/ our Website: ctkwwri.org
A

Worldwide Marriage Encounter

“He dispatched his servants to summon the

invited guests to the feast, but they refused

to come.” God invites your marriage to be

filled with His graces. Accept His invitation
by participating in a Worldwide Marriage Encounter
Experience via Zoom for seven sessions every Monday
and Thursday evenings starting November 2 - 23 from 7-
9:30PM. Registration is limited and a $100 application
fee is required. For more information or to apply, call
John and Toni Torio at 718.344.3700 or visit us at
WWW.WwWme.org.
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